
 

Tonight, Wednesday: SES, TRAINING and BBQ 
Partners’ Night  $22 per person 

6:00pm SHARP at SES 188 Camden Street, Ulladulla 
BYOG, WARM-WARM CLOTHES and a chair if you want 

Future Programs:  

 

25 Jun; Changeover Dinner 
2 course meal. $45. Beachside Golf Club 
6:30 for 7:00pm 
Fellowship: Jo Jones, Avril Pryor, Ed Zonneveldt and 
Clive Cross 
 

JULY IS ROTARY’S NEW YEAR 
 

AT THE DUNN LEWIS CENTRE 
 

2 July; RYPEN students: Paris Saunders, Caitlyn 
McPherson, Jorjah Drysdale and Phoebe Drury 
Sandy Langham; MEMORIAL OBELISK PROJECT. 
Introduction: Glenn Wran 
Vote of Thanks: Phil Brown 
Fellowship: Bev Nicholas and Clare Nyholm 
 

9 July: Club Assembly or Janey George, MILTON 
THEATRE 
Introduction: Murry Conran 
Vote of Thanks: Clive Cross 
Fellowship: Guy Porter and Rob Powell 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Meeting’s report for 11 June 2019 
 

Guests; Meredith Jaffé, Major Glenn Taylor and PDG Rowley Tompsett. 
· Congratulations to Phil Brown who has been made an Order of Australia Medal in the Queen's 

Birthday Honours List. It is a great honour and is recognition of the significant contribution you have 
made to Rotary, being President twice, Chairman of the Blessing of the Fleet Committee and the Swap 
Meet as well as your contribution to the Milton Ulladulla community. You should be very proud of this 
public recognition of the high esteem in which you are personally held. Please accept congratulations 
from all Rotarians on this well-deserved award. 

· International Toast to Rotary Club Dalian in China. 

· 25th June 2019 Full First Aid Course through Ross Wade Church Group. Please email Ross should 
you wish to attend.  

· Welcome back Michael Mastronardi Driver Education Program founder for Year 11 students who is 
handing down his position after 27 years. Thank you for your outstanding contribution. Michael 
thanked Keith Bennett, Robyn Cantrill and our Club for their support. 

· Thanks to Simon Brown for his help with painting and helping Ian Tibbles. 

· District Changeover, Glenn Wran and Stephen Hladio attending 30th June 2019. 

· PE Stephen Hladio gave a brief address about his intentions for his incoming Presidency, going back 
to grass roots, meetings will be held at Dunn Lewis Centre, more Raffle Ticket Theme nights, and 
will have more days with APEX and Lions Club. 
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 JUNE IS ROTARY’S FELLOWSHIP MONTH  
 
 

  

Club’s Calendar  
25 Jun Tues Club Changeover, Golf Club 

$45 per person, 2 course meal 

30 June Sun 
District Changeover 
Gold Creek Station 
Hall, ACT 12 for 12:30 start 

12 July Fri NAIDOC, Jumping Castle 
3 Sept Tues DG Club Visit 
16 Oct Wed Dream Cricket, Milton PS 

18 Oct Fri Business Community Network, 
Luncheon, Beachside Golf Club 

6-7-8-9 
Mar 

2020 
 

District Conference 
At Dunn Lewis Centre 
‘Roaring 20s’ 

BIRTHDAYS for the next two weeks:  
25 Jun; Beryl Wade, 26 Jun; Margaret Wilford,  

1 July Andrea Tucker.       
ANNIVERSARIES:  

NONE for the next two weeks. 

If a member nominated for a duty is unable to 
fulfil this function, or DOES NOT WISH TO DO IT,  

PLEASE arrange a replacement  
and or let the Bulletin editor know. 

https://www.rotaryclubofmiltonulladulla.org.au/
http://www.facebook.com/rotarymiltonulladulla


  

  
Guest Speaker Meredith Jaffé 
Meredith Jaffé is an author of 3 books, presenter and facilitator with a degree in English Literature and 
Sociology. She brings incredible experience as the literary critic for the online women's magazine, The 
Hoopla, writing the weekly column, The Bookshelf.  
Meredith is a Festival Director for Storyfest, a storytelling festival in Milton-Ulladulla, best fiction, non-
fiction, song writing and film-making creatives. Celebrating the art of storytelling. 
Meredith will be directing the StoryFest in the Milton Ulladulla area from the 21st to the 23rd June and is 
open to anyone to attend. She has encouraged us all to attend and encourage the kids of today to be creative 
with writing and read books. Please come along and support this wonderful initiative and get our kids into 
books.    
BUY tickets from www.storyfest.org.au   
 

Guest Speaker PDG 2014-15 Rowley Tompsett 
Rowley is a passionate Rotarian, spoke to us about making the Rotary Foundation our Charity of Choice 
and discussed the Centurion Program. 
EVERY dollar donated to The Rotary Foundation is doubled by the ‘Bill & Belinda Gates Foundation’ and all money 
donated is used, no administration costs. Win-Win situation. 
· All Centurion contributions from Rotarian's count towards their Club's Annual Giving total. 
· 100% of the funds are used for Areas of Focus projects both locally and internationally - no admin 

fees. 
· It is picked up as part of the District's contribution resulting in 50% of the contribution coming back 

to our district as support funds for the programs we want to support. 
· 50% of your donation comes back to our District. 

 

Thank you, AVRIL PRYOR for the meeting’s report. 
 

End of report 
 

Members, partners and any person over 18yo hosting a Youth Exchange student, 
regardless of how long they intend to host the student for, will need to have a WWCC and fill-in Form 3 

 
 
 

THREE members haven’t as yet provided their WWCC number. 
We all need to have a WWCC, we will have a Youth Exchange Student amongst us soon. 
I will remind members by email when they need to renew theirs and how to renew online.  

Ross Wade is next to renew now, please. 
 

 
 

 

Club Toast: “Good food, good fellowship and the privilege to serve.” 

OAM 🙂🙂 
 

http://www.storyfest.org.au/

